

## Help Shape the Future of FOSS – Volunteer Today!

As a registered charity, FOSS (Friends of Stratford School) thrives thanks to the incredible support of our parent community. Each year, we elect a new committee to lead us from October to September—and this year, we need YOU!

Our current Chair and Secretary, Sharlene Lucas, will be stepping back for her final year as a Stratford Parent. Her dedication has helped FOSS grow and raise vital funds for our children and school. Now, it's time for new leaders to step forward and continue this legacy.

We urgently need volunteers to fill key roles, including Chair and Secretary, to keep the momentum going. There are also several other roles available—each one is a chance to make a real difference, meet new people, and be part of something special.

Don't worry—Sharlene will still be around to offer guidance and support as the new committee settles in and begins planning exciting events.

## Ready to get involved?

Nominate yourself by completing the form by Friday, 12th September 2025:

https://forms.gle/euQcLgTaoAbmmJjD8

Elections will take place at the FOSS AGM the following week.

If you have any questions or want to chat about the roles, feel free to reach out to Sharlene at friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com or text/call 07880 502281.

Let's keep FOSS thriving—your time and energy can make a lasting impact!

